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Dear Dean Lu: 

 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the peer review team recommendation to extend accreditation for the degree programs in 
business offered by California State University, East Bay is concurred with by the Continuous Improvement Review 
Committee (CIRC) and ratified by the Board of Directors. Congratulations to you, the faculty, the students, the staff, and all 
supporters of California State University, East Bay. 

 
California State University, East Bay has achieved accreditation for five additional  years. The next on-site continuous 
improvement review occurs in the fifth year, 2022-2023. A timeline specific to the school�¶s visit year is available online: 
http://www.aacsb.edu/accreditation/business/continuous-improvement-review. 

 
One purpose of peer review is to recognize initiatives that support an environment of continuous improvement of quality 
programs. As noted in the team report, California State University, East Bay is to be commended on the strengths, 
innovations, unique features and ttv  

http://www.aacsb.edu/accreditation/business/continuous-improvement-review
http://www.aacsb.edu/~/media/AACSB/Docs/Accreditation/Handbooks/circ-review-handbook-business-2013.ashx
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